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TOWN OF MATTAPOISETT
PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Hearing has been rescheduled at applicants request until
January 4, 2016 at 7:00pm.

The Mattapoisett Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 21, 2015 at
7:00pm in the Conference Room at the Mattapoisett Town Hall located at 16 Main Street,
Mattapoisett-MA, on the application of “Bay Club at Mattapoisett”. Applicant(s) is seeking
approval from the Planning Board for modifications to two Special Permits that refer to “Trash
Pickup Requirements”. The first was approved by the Planning Board at their meeting on
January 20, 2003 and the second was approved by the Planning Board at their meeting on
February 14, 2003. The Bay Club is located at 63 County Road, Mattapoisett-MA. Original, plans
for the project are on file at the office of the Town Clerk and office of the Planning Board and

may be reviewed by any interested party during normal business hours.
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